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Newsletter   July 23rd 2023 

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCHES: 

 

CONNECT WITH US ONLINE: 

Facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

www.bramhambenefice.org   

 
 

OUR CLERGY: 

Rev. Nick Morgan, Vicar 
revnjmorgan@gmail.com  

Rev. Trish Anslow, Assistant Priest 
t.anslow@hotmail.co.uk 

Rev. Glenda Webb, Associate Priest 
revglendabramhambenefice@gmail.com 
Rev. Glenda Webb, Children’s Minister 
childrenbramhambenefice@gmail.com 
Joanna Davies, Connections Minister 

beneficeconnectionsminister@gmail.com 
Emma Hunter, Benefice Safeguarding Officer 

safeguardingbramhambenefice@gmail.com 

Parish Office: 01937 844402                            
Mon-Thurs 8.30am-2.30pm 

Emma Hunter, Parish Administrator 
bramhambenefice@outlook.com 

Café  Church 
will be open each Saturday 

in August. 

5th, 12th, 19th  and 26th 



 

 

OCCASIONAL OFFICES: 

Services across the Benefice 

10.00am Wednesday  -  Communion Service at St. Mary’s Church,                
Boston Spa 

 

Join  us at: 
facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

or 

www.BramhamBenefice.org/online-services 

8am Sundays - Communion Service  
1st, 3rd and 4th Sunday of the month at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

2nd Sunday of the month at All Saints’, Thorp Arch 

6pm  Sunday—Compline Service at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

9.15am Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday Morning Prayer at St. Mary’s 

Church, Boston Spa 

FUNERALS: 
 
 

WEDDINGS 
 

Jack Wray  
and 

Victoria Brown 
Saturday 2nd September 

St. Mary’s Church,              

Boston Spa 

 
 

Thomas Bowie 
and  

Jessica Morrison 
Saturday 9th September 

St. Mary’s Church,              

Boston Spa 

BAPTISM: 
 

Lydia Birdsall 

Sunday 23rd July 2023 

St. Mary’s Church,              

Boston Spa 

 

Sebastian Grannon                   

and                                 

Theodore Grannon 

Sunday 23rd July 2023 

St. Luke’s Church 

Clifford 

 

Henry Hunter West 

Sunday 6th August 2023 

All Saints’ Church, 

Thorp Arch 
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23.07.23 9.30am Parish Worship 

30.07.23 10am Benefice Service  at Clifford 

06.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Thorp Arch 

13.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Bramham 

All Saints’ Church,  
Thorp Arch 

St. Peter’s Church, 
Walton 

23.07.23 11am Holy Communion 

30.07.23 10am Benefice Service  at Clifford 

06.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Thorp Arch 

13.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Bramham 

23.07.23 10am Parish Worship 

30.07.23 10am Benefice Service  at Clifford 

06.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Thorp Arch 

13.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Bramham 

23.07.23 10am Holy Communion 

30.07.23 10am Benefice Service  at Clifford 

06.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Thorp Arch 

13.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Bramham 

St. Luke’s Church, 
Clifford 

23.07.23 9.30am Holy Communion 

30.07.23 10am Benefice Service  at Clifford 

06.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Thorp Arch 

13.08.23 10am Benefice Service at Bramham 

All Saints’ Church,  
Bramham 

St. Mary’s Church, 
Boston Spa 

REGULAR ACTIVITIES: 

Please ring the office for 
more information 

 
Alternate Mondays  
2pm Italian for Beginners at St. 
Mary’s Church, Parish Room 
 
2nd & 4th Tuesday of the 
month  
7.30pm Bell Ringing at All 
Saints’ Bramham 
 
Every Friday  
10.30am Bell Ringing at All 
Saints’, Thorp Arch  

 

Readings 
23rd July 

 

Isaiah 44.6-8 
Romans  8.12-25 

Matthew 13.24-30,    
36-43 

30th July 
 

I Kings 3.5-12 
Romans  8.26-end 
Matthew 13.31-33,           

44-52 

6th August 
 

Isaiah 55.1-5 
Romans  9.1-5 

Matthew 14.13-21 
 

13th August 
 

I Kings 19.9-18 
Romans  10.5-15 

Matthew 14.22-33 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

St. Mary’s Email Prayer Group  
If you would like to include someone                                                                      

on the Prayer list  please contact Niki on:   
stmarysprayer18@gmail.com 

 
 

THE RECENTLY DEPARTED:  
Diane Clifford 

Michael Campbell 

PLEASE HELP US PRAY FOR: 

This month, we've highlighted our TOP 5 most urgently needed items.   
If you're out shopping and are able to donate, ANY of the items on our 
Wish List would be great, but if you could choose something from the 

first five we'd really appreciate it!  

We are still experiencing a HUGE rise in need and this will    
only increase further as the school summer holidays begin. 
We really need our warehouse to be well-stocked so we are 
ready to help individuals and families across the district who 

are struggling to put food on the table.  

In the period January to June in 2021, we fed 320 people. 

So far this year we've fed 1,229. That's a FOUR-FOLD INCREASE. 

In the same period in 2021, we received 18,967Kg of donations. 

So far this year we've received 14,588Kg of donations, yet we're                      
feeding more people. 

mailto:stmarysprayer18@gmail.com

